
LAND BETWEEN HATTON PARK 
AND CANAL ROAD

The Council have identified a need for 70-90 new homes to be built 
around Hatton Park and their preferred location is an area of land 
between Charingworth Drive and Birmingham Road. This land is 
identified on the plan above as site 1 (7.6 ha. in area), and is capable of 

accommodating a much higher number of homes.

You may be aware that Warwick District Council are consulting the 
public on potential future housing developments in the area. Full 
details can be found on their website. The consultation period ends on 
the 20th January 2014.

Hatton Estates and Bloor Homes have put forward an alternative 
option, and wanted to draw this to your attention. Their land is 

identified as site 2 (4.8 ha. in area) on the plan.

In order to show you what the development of 70-90 homes on 
their land might look like, we have produced the plan inside. 
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•	 The site provides a compact and discrete area that can accommodate 70 
to 90 houses, and cannot be expanded any further.  

•	 A mix of housing types and tenures can be provided, including an 
element of affordable housing. 

•	 The development would not close the open gap between Hatton Park 
and Warwick.

•	 The development would be visually contained by the existing trees and 
vegetation along Birmingham Road and the canal towpath.

•	 The site is centrally located in relation to the village shop, village halls, 
church, Hatton Arms and Ferncumbe Primary School.

•	 The proposed access roundabout will enhance road safety by slowing 
traffic speeds along Birmingham Road, and improving the connection to 
Brownley Green Lane.    

•	 A new access to Hatton Locks car park avoiding Canal Road can be 
provided, again improving road safety by reducing the use of the 
Birmingham Road / Canal Road junction.

•	 A new pedestrian crossing would be provided over the Birmingham Road, 
improving the pedestrian connection between Hatton Park and Hatton 
Locks on an important desire line.

•	 The development will include public open space provision and other 
appropriate community uses. 

•	 If required, the development can provide additional car parking for visitors 
to Hatton Locks.

THE DEVELOPMENT OF SITE 2 WOULD HAVE THE 

FOLLOWING ADVANTAGES:

T H A N K  Y O U 
I f  y o u  h a v e  a n y  q u e s t i o n s  a b o u t  t h e 

p r o p o s a l s ,  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  h a t t o n p a r k @

m a r r o n s - p l a n n i n g . c o . u k

     

  I t  i s  h o p e d  y o u  a r e  n o w  b e t t e r  i n f o r m e d 

a s  t o  t h e  c o n s u l t a t i o n  a n d  t h e  o p t i o n s 

a v a i l a b l e .  Re m e m b e r,  t h e  c o n s u l t a t i o n 

e n d s  o n  t h e  2 0 t h  J a n u a r y  2 0 1 4 ,  a n d  w e 

e n c o u r a g e  y o u  t o  m a k e  y o u r  v i e w s  k n o w n 

t o  Wa r w i c k  D i s t r i c t  C o u n c i l . 




